
The DMR West Division are currently drafting our Policing Plan for 2023. 
 
Chief Superintendent Murphy would like to invite submissions from each Joint Policing Committee. 
 
Our policing plan will reflect our partnerships with the community, how we tackle crime and engage 
in preventative policing, how we protect victims and the vulnerable in our communities, protect the 
security of the state and engage with sustainable change and innovation. 
 
Please ensure submissions are made by Tuesday 13th December 2022 to 
blanchardstown_dv@garda.ie 
 
 
 
 
Sent on behalf of Chief Superintendent Finbarr Murphy, 
 


